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SPRING 2015 NEWSLETER

Welcome to our Newsletter. Please take a copy and ensure your friends and family see it.

We keep reading in the newspapers about possible changes to the Doctor’s Surgeries in our area. Please be assured that the Surgery Staff and PPG are working hard and keeping your best interests in mind. We will keep you informed of any developments.



Fund Raising

Alison Couldry, our Practice Manager will be undertaking the

TOUR OF CAMBRIDGESHIRE 128 kms CYCLE RIDE ON 7TH JUNE

All donations for this incredible challenge will go to improving our surgery.

Please give generously – A donation box is in the Surgery.

Thank you Alison – Good Luck
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SURGERY STAFF NEWS


Sadly we will be saying goodbye to Doctor Tam who is moving to pastures new. We wish him well for the future. 


We say welcome to Katie and look forward to having a new Health Care Assistant and Receptionist at the end of May.  





Patient Participation Group (PPG)


We continue to work hard on your behalf to improve services at the surgery.


Some of us attend training courses, local and district Health meetings in order to keep up to date with developments.


The electronic doors have proved very popular and helpful. We are now working with staff to identify future projects. One of which is likely to be a parking shelter for buggies/ Disabled Scooters. 





Care Quality Commission








An inspection took place in early April which went well. We are awaiting the full report but these are some of the comments received by the CQC prior to their visit from patients.


“From meeting the receptionist to meeting the doctor the service I received when taking my daughter to the surgery was exceptional. Quick, polite. Doctors manners and advice first class.” 


“I have no trouble making appointments, the girls are all lovely and very helpful. Doctors very very good, patient and always ready to listen. Very clean everywhere. They all do their very best in my opinion. Thank you all at Angel Lane.”  


“I am happy to say the services that I have received over many years from the medical staff at this surgery have been absolutely superb. I have no complaints to make and trust that this standard of service will continue as long as I live. After that I don’t expect any problems will arise.”








SURGERY  STAFF


Dr, P Linn – Ophthalmology, Minor Surgery	Practice Manager 	Alison Couldry


Dr. P Linn, Dr P Venkatesh – Family planning  	


Dr. N Tam     	NURSES – Hazel Nelson– Respiratory, COPD


Dr. P Venkatesh – Women’s Health   		Katrina Dawkes - Diabetes


Dr. S Astbury   (3 days)		Mandy Tyler - Diabetes


Dr. A Henderson   (3 days) – Wart Clinic  	


Dr. H. Devonald    (3 days) 	


Dr A Bata & Dr R Rodriguez – GP Registrars








